Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting December 1, 2015 Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance

Guests None

Eric Mays Tom Roda Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:20 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following agenda:

- 1. **Meeting minutes** of the November 11, 2015 meeting were approved as amended.
- 2. Public comments: None.
- 3. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan: The last public meeting was held in Provincetown on November 12. Three options for the spine route were presented by the Cape Cod Commission. Representatives from the National Seashore discussed the possibility of paving or hardening the route between Head of the Meadow and Coast Guard.
- 4. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: The Wellfleet Board of Selectmen voted to request that MassDOT provide bike lane markings along the Wellfleet portion of Route 6.
- 5. **Road condition survey**: Identified specific areas for repair and opportunities for striping. Draft letter to be reviewed at the next meeting.
- 6. **Bike safety package purchase order**: A package consisting of headlights, taillights, reflectors, tape, leg bands, and helmets was reviewed.
- 7. Beach commission letter regarding safety brochure boxes: Tabled.
- 8. Bike rodeo: Tabled.
- 9. **Next meeting** is scheduled for Tues. Jan. 12, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro Public Safety Facility.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:15 pm

Respectfully Submitted, Eric Mays



